
 
 
 

 
August 30, 2010 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Case Nos. 09-G-0363 and 07-M-0548  
Compliance Filing by Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation 

 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ("RG&E” or “the Company”) hereby 
submits for filing the following enclosed tariff leaves in compliance with the New York 
Public Service Commission’s (“Commission’s”) Order Approving Three New Energy 
Portfolio Standard (EEPS) Programs And Enhancing Funding and Making Other 
Modifications For Other EEPS Programs, issued and effective June 24, 2010 (the “June 
Order”).  This filing is also made in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff 
filing system) to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 
7-H).   

 
PSC No 16 – Gas 
SBC Statement No. 05 
 
PSC No 19 – Electricity 
SBC Statement No. 11 
 
PSC No 18 – Street Lighting 
SBC Statement No. 11 
 
Effective:  October 1, 2010. 
 
Pursuant to the June Order, the Company is filing revisions to its statements to 

collect additional revenue through the existing System Benefits Charge (“SBC”) for gas 
and electric customers.   

 
The June Order approved the implementation of three new energy efficiency 

programs to be administered by Central Hudson and NYSERDA and also provides 
enhanced funding for fifteen existing EEPS programs.  The June Order identifies 
additional collections required for each utility for the period October 1, 2010 through 
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December 31, 2010 in Tables 6 and 14 of Appendix 2.  The surcharges will be effective 
on October 1, 2010, and will apply to customer usage on and after that date.   

 
Per Ordering Clause No. 12 of the June Order the requirements of Section 66(12) 

(b) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication of the changes proposed by 
this filing is waived. 
 
 Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Carolyn Sweeney at (585) 
771-4809 or to Dave George at (585) 771-4765. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Mark O. Marini 
Manager, Regulatory & Tariffs 
Rates & Regulatory Economics 

 
 
Enclosures 
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